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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Year 5 Rugby Team attended a tournament in Colchester. We received the following 

feedback from another local school. “We had the pleasure of playing your team at rugby to-

day. I just wanted to pass on what a fantastic job they did. We played seven teams today and 

without a doubt Wentworth were the most sporting and well mannered. They really played 

the game in the right spirit with some excellent passing and formations. They finished our 

match with genuine smiles and congratulations. It was wonderful to meet them; they were 

excellent ambassadors for your school today.” 

Well done, I am very proud of you all. 

Mrs Dack 

PANCAKE RACES 

We are inviting all the children to take part in our annual Pancake Races which will take 

place on Tuesday 1st March. If your child would like to take part they will need to bring a fry-

ing pan and pancake in a named bag on the day (please note the pancake will not be eaten). 

 

COMIC RELEIF 

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 18th March. Our theme will be crazy hair 

and this will be a non uniform day  for a minimum donation of £1 which can be paid on sims 

Pay 360.  

 

   FUN SWIM 

Fun swim week will be the week commencing 21st March. If you would like your child to 

take part, please make your contribution on sims Pay 360.  

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Parent Consultations will take place on Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st March from 

3.00—5.20pm. All meetings will be held online. Invites to book your date and time will be 

sent out nearer the time. 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER EGG RAFFLE 

We are holding our annual Easter Egg raffle and are looking for donations of Easter Eggs 

from parents/carers and local businesses. All donations will be greatly appreciated. Tickets 

will be on sale the week commencing 14th March and there will be a draw on last day of 

term, Friday 1st April. 



28th February  Book Fair—3.15pm Mill Hall  

1st March Pancake Races 

1st March Book Fair—3.15pm Mill Hall 

2nd March Book Fair—3.15pm Mill Hall 

3rd March World Book Character dress up day 

18th March Comic Relief—Crazy hair/non uniform day 

22nd March Year 1 Trip—Boydells Dairy farm 

22nd & 24th 
March 

Mothers’ Day PTA stalls 

25th March PTA Quiz Night  

30th & 31st 
March 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS – School Cloud 
Wednesday 30th March 3.00 – 5.20pm 
Thursday  31st March 3.00 – 5.20pm 

4th April - 18th  
April 

Easter Hoildays 

19th April  Inset Day—No pupils 

20th April Pupils back to school 

WORLD BOOK WEEK 

The Book Fair will be in the Millennium Hall on Monday 28th February, Tuesday 1st March 

and Wednesday 2nd March from 3.15pm. Please come and buy a book.  

We will be celebrating World book Day on Thursday 3rd March,  by dressing as our favourite 

book characters. It is lovely to see the children’s imaginations run wild with their costumes 

and look forward to seeing them all on the day. 

 


